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May 2, 2018

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 SFruitSt#10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Notice of Change in Ownership
Agera Energy, LLC- License No. DM-J4’!9 and DM-JA49!

To Whom It Does Concern,

We would like would like to notify the Commission ofa change in upstream ownership ofAgera Energy
LLC (“Agera”). Michael Nordlicht will no longer maintain an ownership interest in Agera. The 95.01%
owner of Agera Holdings (owner of 1 00% of the membership interests of Agera Energy LLC) is now
AGH Parent LLC.

All service to current customers will remain the same and will not be affected by this change.

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 9 14-205-5 83 8 or
rjarnaI(ageraenergy.com. Thank you.

Sincerly,

aima Jamal
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